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ROV’ing the Oceans – Teachers Attend ROV Workshop at

The Dauphin Island Sea Lab

From July 7-11, the Dauphin Island Sea Lab (DISL) welcomed 10 teachers from across the Gulf Coast to participate in a week-long technology in marine science course, focusing on Remotely Operated Vehicles (ROVs). The workshop is part of the Discovery Hall Programs, the education and outreach department at DISL. 

During the course, the teachers gained expansive knowledge of ROVs. Guest scientists traveled to DISL to give lectures on ROVs basic engineering, importance in research, and their role in the Deepwater Horizon oil spill. After classes on assembling each component, the teachers employed this knowledge to build and test their own ROVs each night at the pool on the DISL campus. The group also spent an entire day on DISL’s 65-ft. research vessel, the R/V Alabama Discovery to view an ROV at work and collected data from the machine. 
With this new grasp on marine science and engineering, the teachers will go back to their schools with ROV materials, assemble with a group of students, and travel back to DISL in the spring for an ROV competition. 

The ROV course was implemented into the Discovery Hall Programs in the summer of 2012. After including portions of ROV work into of other programs, DISL decided to create an entire workshop around them. Last year, the program was only able to allow teachers from Florida to attend; this year, because of the success and increased funding, DISL was pleased to allow teachers from the entire Gulf Coast region to attend. The future for the ROV class is bright, and DISL hopes to expand participation to the regional level.  

The Technology in Marine Science ROV course was free for participants, thanks to a grant from the Deep-C Consortium. DISL is thankful for the partnership with the Deep-C Consortium, and was pleased they were selected by the Gulf of Mexico Research Initiative to receive funding from BP plc, which allowed increased participation in the program. 
